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***MEDIA ADVISORY***       

Lt. Governor Scott, LCRCC to Host “Vermont Young Professional Economy Pitch”

Lt. Governor Phil Scott and the Lake Champlain Regional Chamber of Commerce are teaming up 
to host the “Vermont Young Professional Economy Pitch” on Tuesday, April 21, 2015. All are 
invited to attend the Economy Pitch at the Vermont State House in order to hear 
representatives from Vermont’s young professional community make five-minute pitches about 
how to grow the economy and grow Vermont’s young workforce from their perspective. 
Presenters were found in partnership with Bennington Young Professionals, Burlington Young 
Professionals, Northshire Young Professionals, and Rutland Young Professionals. The “Vermont 
Young Professional Economy Pitch” is the sixth pitch session this year. These sessions are 
intended to create direct connections between Vermont’s business community and elected 
officials, with the hope of bringing forth meaningful, proactive economic development 
strategies. For full summaries of any prior pitch sessions, please contact Rachel Feldman at 
rachel.feldman@state.vt.us. 

DATE: Tuesday, April 21
TIME: 4:30 – 6:30 PM
PLACE: Room 11, Vermont State House, State Street, Montpelier

Participants
Attendees will hear from representatives of the following organizations (list subject to 
additions):
Bennington Young Professionals
Burlington Young Professionals
Northshire Young Professionals
Rutland Young Professionals
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Renaissance Information Systems
Town of Bennington
Lake Champlain International
NeighborWorks of Western Vermont
Redstone
Stonecutter Spirits
GameBlocks
Lake Champlain Regional Chamber of Commerce

###

For more information, please contact:

Rachel Feldman / Chief of Staff, Lt. Governor Phil Scott
rachel.feldman@state.vt.us  //  Office: 802-828-2226 
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